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ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT
HOUSING FINANCE AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION
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May 12, 2016

City of Hallandale Beach

Beatriz Alvarez, Engineer |

Utilities & Engineering Department
630 N.W. 2nd Street

Hallandale Beach, FL 33009

SUBJ: CDBG 41% Year- Public Works Improvement Project

Dear Ms. Alvarez,

The Office of Housing Finance and Community Development Division is in concurrence with the City of Hallandale
Beach’'s recommendation of the award to the lowest responsive and responsible bidder, LCCI Construction LLC,
for the construction of the subject project.

If you have additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me at 954.357.4911.

Sincerely,

Glen Edwards, Housing Program Coordinator

Broward County Housing Finance and Community Development Division

cc: Bram Persaud, CD Specialist
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